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March 12, 2020 

Attn: All Peddinghaus Customers 

RE: Indefinite Classroom Closure - PeddiUniversity 

 

Dear Peddinghaus Partner, 

Peddinghaus Corporation remains vigilant in the midst of the COVID-19 outbreak, and the safety 
of our customers and employees is our top priority. 

In addition to the public health and safety guidelines issued by CDC, the U.S. Government has 
implemented various travel restrictions in an effort to reduce the spread of the virus.   

In response to these recommendations, all classroom training at PeddiUniversity will be 
suspended until further notice. 

If you are interested in online training, please email PeddiUniversity@Peddinghaus.com to 
schedule a date and time. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Carl G. (Anton) Peddinghaus 
C.E.O. 

 


